CFA Minutes October 8, 2008
Present: Bennett (presiding), Compte, Gray, Hirsh, Knox, Leynes, Osborn, Preti, Riccardi, Steele, Thompson

Excused: Krug (or designated student representative) 
Minutes of September 24, 2008, approved.

Steele: Report from Steering committee visit: advised CFA seek careful review of future documents from union. Suggested Five year review should be top priority. Steele also shared information from CPP and  CAP reports.

Discussion of Appendix III: Peer Review of Teaching revisions 

· Footer needs to reflect Final Draft—October 10

· Osborn pointed out inadvertent deletions to be corrected

· Revisions will go to Steering/Academic Affairs along with those to main document

Discussion of Grading: CFA notes lack of enthusiasm for linking grade distributions with tenure of promotion, although acknowledgment of need for discussion of grading. 

Subcommittee to draft a recommendation suggesting such a plan of action and revise statement on grading in promotion document: eliminate footnote 7. 

Recommendation should reflect “as per the ad hoc committee on grading and discussions with academic affairs, campuswide discussion of grading and grading practices needs to continue.”

Discussion of External Review: meeting—consensus that external review should be for full professor; discussions of honoraria for reviewers and letter. CFA membershsip agreed that TCNJ should follow through on honoraria if offered.

Discussion of Five Year Review: Looked at AFT contract and promotion document; five year review procedures from 1997.

Action Items: 

· TB will send out revisions to entire document, contact MR to schedule open fora

· Grading subcommittee will meet to draft recommendations and revisions

Respectfully submitted,

Felicia Steele

